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Senator Betty Little discusses the Jobs for Heroes program at a press conference in the State

Capitol on Monday,  February 10.  Little is a sponsor of the proposal that would establish a

five percent goal in the awarding of State contracts to service-disabled veteran-owned small

businesses.   She is working to have the measure included in the state budget.
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